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Council rescinds May 5 Leadercast motion

Summary
During a Special Open Meeting held July 3, 2014, Council rescinded a motion passed May 5, 2014 preventing a
scheduled Leadercast event from being held at the City owned Vancouver Island Conference Centre. The motion
to rescind the May 5 motion was unanimously supported by all Council members in attendance.

Strategic Link: Taking Responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● The City of Nanaimo and its Council fully support and are committed to upholding the fundamental rights and

freedoms of all Canadians under the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms and the Human Rights Code.
● If presented with comparable circumstances again, Nanaimo’s current Council is confident that actions similar

to those taken on May 5 would not be repeated.
● Council heard from hundreds of residents and other Canadians concerned with the decision preventing the

VICC from hosting the May 9 Leadercast event and the impact that decision had on rights and freedoms
contained in the Canadian Charter.

Quotes
"We apologize and regret our actions stated in the motion passed May 5th. The motion was aimed at preventing
divisiveness and hate but instead caused the opposite. We did not intend on curtailing free speech and
apologize for any negative comment directed at people of all faiths."

John Ruttan
Mayor
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1j3ogOq
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